
TOWN OF COTTAGE GROVE
4058 CTH  “N”

COTTAGE GROVE, WI  53527

PUBLIC NOTICE

This is to give notice to the residents and free holders of the Town of Cottage 
Grove that the Annual Review of the Town Comprehensive Plan shall be held at 
the regular Plan Commission meeting scheduled for April 27, 2016 at the Town 
Hall, 4058 County Road N, Cottage Grove.

Requests for changes to the Town Comprehensive Plan must be in writing, signed 
by the proponent, and submitted to the Town Office between March 16th and April 
16th for a posting period prior to the April 27, 2016 Plan Commission meeting.

POSTED:  March 16, 2016

BY:  Kris Hampton
          Plan Commission Chair

                     


